
Date: August 31, 2021 

To: R. Forward B. Bjerke
A. McNeill A. Balram

Regional Clerk, Kathryn Lockyer 
email: Kathryn.lockyer@peelregion.ca 

From:  R. Ajitkumar 

The following recommendation of the Planning and Development Committee 
Meeting of July 26, 2021 was approved by Council on August 11, 2021: 

PDC117-2021 
1. That the staff report re: Heritage Heights Secondary Plan – Areas 52 and 53 –

Proposed Policy and Street Standards, to the Planning and Development
Committee Meeting of July 26, 2021, be received;

2. That staff be directed to host a statutory public meeting in September 2021, to
receive public input on the proposed policy and street standards for the Heritage
Heights Secondary Plan;

3. That staff be directed to investigate means of lifting the existing interim control
by-law in relation to the lands, and report back to a future Planning and
Development Committee meeting with recommendations for consideration by
Council;

4. That Brampton City Council requests, through Regional Council, that Regional
staff be directed to update the detailed design work currently being undertaken
on Bovaird Drive, west of Mississauga Road to implement the cross-section for
Bovaird Drive that is included in the Heritage Heights Secondary Plan policy;

5. That the staff presentation re: Heritage Heights Secondary Plan – Areas 52 and
53, to the Planning and Development Committee Meeting of July 26, 2021 be
received; and,

6. That the delegation from Sylvia Roberts, Brampton resident, re: Heritage Heights
Secondary Plan – Areas 52 and 53, to the Planning and Development Committee
Meeting of July 26, 2021, be received.

Richa Ajitkumar 

Richa Ajitkumar 
Acting Legislative Coordinator 
City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905-874-2107 Fax: 905-874-2119 
e-mail: richa.ajitkumar@brampton.ca
(PDC-7.2, 7.3)

cc:  Sylvia Roberts, Brampton resident, sent via e-mail

August 31, 2021
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